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Phased reopening of School
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Sunday, we have been focused on formulating a plan on how we can reopen our school safely for children, staff and parents.
The specific year groups mentioned for a possible June opening were Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. The Government and Department for Education have continued to release guidance this week to help schools and local authorities come to an informed decision and develop a risk assessment and plan for re-opening to these year groups initially.
I am sure it will come as no surprise to you the amount of challenges we will face but I want to make it clear that safety is our main priority.
The guidance still focuses on ‘stay safe and stay home’. 
In this respect nothing has changed and we will not be reopening until we can be confident that we have all of the appropriate measures in place to reduce the risk as much as possible to our children, staff and parents. Our first and foremost priority is to keep the children, staff and members of our community safe. Whilst we wish to welcome the return of all our pupils when it is safe to do so, we are aware that currently, there are some significant hurdles to maintaining the safest environment for all.
I know that this is a worrying time for all families and that there will be apprehension on your part about your child returning to school. Throughout this process I will be in regular communication with yourselves and in time will set out the measures that we will be implementing.
I will update you with further information as soon as it becomes available.
Stay safe 
Mrs Galloway 
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